
We’d love to hear your ideas!	 Share your questions and comments:
		  sc-richmondps@ocdsb.ca

School Council Newsletter
Richmond Public School

SC Chairs’ Message

Important Dates
November 20	 Pizza Fundraiser 	
	 Orders Close 

November 24	 Educator  
	 Appreciation Day 

December 5	 School Council 	
	 Meeting

December 7	 Winter Term Milk & 
	 Lunch Orders Open

December 4-	 Gift Shoppe
December 8	 Donation Drop Off

December 13-	Winter Wishes
December 14	 Gift Shoppe

One thing we know for sure is RPS 
families love a good dance. Our 

Hallowe’en Dance was a huge success 
with students of all ages and their families 

enjoying some great tunes and fun in costume. 
In addition to a generous load of non-perishables, 

we raised $160 for the Richmond Food Bank! Thanks to 
all the volunteers and families who came together to make 

this possible. Our next event is going to be the Winter Wishes 
Gift Shoppe which takes place during school hours. Students 

have an opportunity to buy gifts for their family members for any 
upcoming holidays or special dates, or even just because. We 
always strive to keep our events inclusive and there will be a wide 
array of items and gift wrap options so every child can enjoy the 
spirit of giving this winter regardless of that they celebrate! 
Speaking of giving, November 24th is Educator Appreciation 
Day at RPS and School Council will be providing our wonderful 
educator team with a spread of tasty brunch items to thank them 
for their incredible contributions. 
We are grateful for our amazing RPS community and everything 
that is made possible because of you. Thank you!

		       - Meagan & Trish

NOVEMBER
2023
Sit in on a Meeting!

Milk Program Update

You don’t have to hold a position on 
council to find out what’s going on 
at your child’s school. Any parent 
can join our meetings to watch  
or participate!  
Our next meeting will be held 
virtually. Contact us or check  
the facebook group for the  
meeting link. 

Next Meeting: 
December 5th

Virtual meeting only

We’d love to hear your ideas!	 Share your questions and comments:
		  sc-richmondps@ocdsb.ca

2023-2024 Chair & Vice-Chair

We heard you! The Milk Program will resume in January. 
Orders will be submitted with your Winter session 
lunch program orders through School Cash Online, 

opening December 7th and closing December 18th.
Questions or comments? 

 Email  rpslunch@gmail.com 
 



December 13th-14th

AT Richmond Public School

Students will have the 
opportunity to shop 
and purchase and wrap 
gifts for family members 
for any occasion that’s 
special to them! 

Winter WishesWinter Wishes
Gift Shoppe

the

VOLUNTEERS
NEEDED

DONATIONS
NEW & USED GIFT WRAP

& BAGS

Per
Gift$2

Lots  ofWRAPOPTIONS

Volunteers are needed to sort and set up, take cash, wrap gifts, restock and clean up.
If you’re able to help, please email richmondpsvolunteers@gmail.com

rPS  School Counc i l  P r esents

GRatefully accepted

WANTED:


